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Welcome back to school for Term 2! I hope everyone had a happy and restful holiday. It has 

been great to catch up with everyone and our students have had fun playing with friends 

again. 

This is a shorter nine-week term. Some upcoming events include swimming lessons which 

commence on Monday, parent-teacher interviews next Tuesday, Mother’s Day Stall, a PJ Day 

organised by our JSC and some excursions later in the term. 

We will hold school assemblies in Week 3 (Miss Finch), 5 (Mrs A), 7 (Miss Burns) and 9 

(MissD), on Friday at 3:00pm. Once again, each class will present at assembly, with students 

sharing their learning. We look forward to seeing parents, carers and families at these 

assemblies. 

Our Stingers Soccer Team commences again tomorrow at 9:50am at Major League.  

Have a great weekend! 

Anthony Tait 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

TERM 2: 
 

Mon 1st May 

Swimming Program 

 

Fri 5th May 

Winter Sports 

 

Mon 8th May 

Swimming Program 

 

Thur 11th May 

Wathaurung Athletics 

 

Fri 12th May 

Mother’s Day Stall 

Assembly – 4/5/6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please contact the 

school every day your 

child is away. 

On the Compass Portal 

Phone: 5332 6317 

Email: see above 
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Welcome back for term 2! 

It's only week one, but we have already been super busy. We've started new inquiry topics 
of the world (grade 4) and DASH (grade 5/6, more info below), we have been writing job 
applications for our new classroom jobs for the term, and improving our vowel sound 
knowledge of letter combinations to make different vowel sounds. 

This week our grade 5/6s began their inquiry unit for the term called 'DASH' which stands for Dynamic, Active, Safe 
and Healthy.  

DASH! is an 8-week program for Years 5 and 6, in which students 
develop and practise critical competencies through a range of 
modalities and experiences. The program encourages awareness of 
local community and builds relationships with community experts. 

DASH! is facilitated in the classroom by Blue Light Victoria and 
supported by Victoria Police. Blue Light’s long-term relationship 
with the police provides a unique opportunity for students to 
engage beyond the school and to interact directly with their 
community.  

Some week one shout outs: 

-Well done Zayde on a focused start to term two! 

-Well done Fox and Amber on representing our school and laying a wreath at the 
ANZAC parade Tuesday 

Fantastic to see lots of students organised and remembering their reader diaries first 
week back! A reminder these are due each Thursday.  

Homework is optional and students may choose to complete the literacy/numeracy 
sheet printed weekly, or hand in something else they have chosen to complete eg, 
times table practise or a writing piece. 

Have a fabulous weekend, 

Miss Finch 😊 

 

 

 

 


